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***************************************************************************************************************************************************************************************

This in response to Fec Letter Dated November 7, 2007 in reference to February monthly report (1/1/07-1/31/07) 

concerning a payment totaling $8268.09 for telemarketing fee reported on line 21b. Be advise that there was no reference 

to any candidated for Federal office and was reported correctly on line 21b. 
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